
 

 

August 31, 2020 

 

Dear Community Partner, 

Like you, the League of Women Voters is looking for new ways to meet the challenges Covid-19 has 

created. Our usual voter service work – registering new citizens at naturalization ceremonies, 

conducting classroom presentations in high schools, and hosting voter education workshops at local 

libraries – has all come to a halt. 

That is why the LWV-Indianapolis has created a shared Google Drive Folder that we would like to give 

you access to. This folder contains nonpartisan voter service materials. There are social media graphic 

tiles, short videos, governmental guidebooks and forms, a flier of upcoming LWV (virtual) events, and 

other documents you can use to engage the public leading up to Election Day.  

We have also proudly partnered with Go Vote Indy and the Immigrant Welcome Center to provide tools 

you can use to connect voters to Election Day ride sharing opportunities and new citizen information. 

None of these resources endorse or oppose candidates or the political parties. They are entirely 

nonpartisan and, as such, nonprofit organizations can share this information. In fact, the LWV is a 

501(c)3 nonprofit! Check out NonProfitVote.org to learn more if you have concerns about whether your 

organization is permitted to share voter service materials. 

We know you are committed to serving the community and engaging the public in meaningful ways. We 

also know it is important voters understand the connection between voting and the services you 

provide. The LWV invites you to join us in demystifying the voting process and encouraging citizens to 

play an active role in the health of our democracy. 

Please use (or adapt) these materials as you see fit and join us in creating a more civically engaged 

community. Get started by clicking here!  

Thank you, 

 

Rhea Cain    Rachel Loveman 

LWV-Indpls. President   LWV-Indpls. Voter Service Chair 

 

P.S. Folder materials will be periodically updated. Please be on the lookout for new materials that might 

assist you. If you have any questions, please contact us at voterservice@lwvindy.org.  

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1qNbk3mAJnNNO2Qq3CE4rS8e8xRTjGPAd?usp=sharing
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